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11th September, 2025 

 
Year 2 Industrial Museum Trip 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As part of our work linked to our history topic, Homes through the ages, we will be taking Year Two 
to visit the Bradford Industrial Museum in Fagley.  
 
Children will have the opportunity to engage in role-play and visit the other exhibitions in the 
museum, learning about how people lived in the 19th century.  
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 8th October 2025.  We will be leaving school at 9.00am and 
will return to school at approximately 2.45pm, just before home time.  School will provide a packed 
lunch although you may send one from home if you prefer but no glass bottles or fizzy drinks.  
 
Your child will need to wear sensible, flat shoes and a waterproof coat as we will be walking to and 
from the museum.  
 
The Bradford Industrial Museum will be kindly subsidising a portion of the cost. As a result, the final 
amount payable will now be £2 per pupil. Please ensure this is paid via Parent Pay. Please sign the 
slip below, giving permission for your child to attend by Tuesday 30th September 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Nessa and Miss Shaikh 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 2 Industrial Museum Trip 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the above trip  
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________________________ Class ________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer_____________________________________________________________ 
 


